
Forgotten Sherpas  

of Nepal Trust  

Namaste to all our friends and supporters 

The COVID-19 situation in Nepal is teetering on the brink of disaster. Due to their po-

rous border with India bringing the more infectious variant into Nepal, case numbers 

and deaths are very high and the Nepalese health system struggles to cope with hospi-

tal beds, vital medicines, ventilators, oxygen and PPE supplies all critically stretched.  

Only 2% of the population has been vaccinated and now their expected supply from 

India has been stopped. The Forgotten Sherpas of Nepal Trust is raising money to be 

used specifically for COVID-19 defences. 

It you can help with a a donation it would be well used and very much appreciated.  

Donations can be deposited into our account at SBS 03 135 50756012 01 Account 

name is Forgotten Sherpas of Nepal Trust. Please add COVID as a reference and include 

your name if a receipt is required. As we have donee status in New Zealand, all dona-

tions over $5 are eligible for a tax refund. 

To enable us to know where to send receipt 

please send an email to  

colleenwinnington@gmail.com 

 

Thanks so much 

George Hunter 

Colleen Winnington 

Russell Winnington 

Marg Stocker 

Tim Shewan 

Terry Ryan 

Laura Nicoll 

Trustees for the Forgotten Sherpas of Nepal Trust 


